
The Rector: The Revd. Adam Gaunt, The Rectory, 11 Micklow Lane, Loftus-in-Cleveland TS13 4JE  (01287) 644047 
Please visit our website  www.loftusparish.co.uk 

 

 
 
 

 

St Bartholomew the Apostle  
Sunday 24th August 2014 

Sunday  24th  SAINT  
BARTHOLOMEW 

9:00 am 
10:30 am 
1:00 pm 
6:00 pm 
 

Parish Mass 
Parish Mass 
Parish Picnic 

Evensong & Benediction 
 

St Helen’s 
St Leonard’s 
Moors Centre 
St Helen’s 

Monday 
 

25th  Bank Holiday --- --- --- 

Tuesday 
 

26th  Feria 7:00 pm 
 

Mass  St Leonard’s 

Wednesday  
 

27th  St Monica 7:00 pm Benefice Social Committee The Rectory 

Thursday  
 

28th  St Augustine --- --- --- 

Friday 29th  Beheading of  
St John-the-Baptist 

 

5:00 pm è Benefice Safari Supper 2014 The Rectory 

Saturday  
 

30th  Of the B.V.M. 10:00 am 
 

Mass 
 

St Leonard’s 
 

Next 
Sunday 
 

31st  TRINITY XI 
(22nd in Ordinary Time) 

Also St Aidan’s Day 
 

9:00 am 
10:30 am 
6:00 pm 
 

Parish Mass 
Parish Mass 

Patronal Festival 
Evensong 

 

St Helen’s 
St Leonard’s 
St Aidan’s 
Boosbeck 

At the Parish Mass 
 

The hymns are taken from The English Hymnal 
Introit Hymn Offertory Hymn Post Communion Recessional Hymn 

519 541 598 517 
 

We pray for the sick and for those who care for them, praying especially at this time for… 
Eve Atherley, Andrew Downs, Marjorie Downs, George Duck, Danny Found, Rebecca Goodwill,  
Andy Harrison, Margaret Hodge, Brenda Lightfoot, Dorothy Limon, Jean Maughan, Betty Pennock,  

Aida Annie Shane, Lillian Swallwell, Chloe Whitney, & Edna Wood 
 

We pray for those who have recently died and we pray also for those whose anniversaries of passing 
take place at this time of the year and especially for…Stanley Johnson & Walter Ewart Greenwood 
 

The Notices 
 

TODAY is the Annual Parish Picnic.  Bring your own picnic lunch and gather together on the main lawn  
at the Moors Centre in Danby from 1:00 pm onwards.  All are welcome. 

 

Please note that there isn’t a Mass on WEDNESDAY morning this week. 
 

There are a number of places still available for our annual Safari Supper this FRIDAY evening.  
If you (or your friends) wish to book a place, please telephone Kath Marshall as soon as possible. 


